
POPE FRANCIS PREPARATORY SCHOOL
ANNOUNCEMENTS
May 24, 2019



· There will be a meeting for all girls planning to play soccer in the fall on Tuesday, May 28th at 2:15 p.m. in the cafeteria.

· There will be a meeting for all girls planning to run cross country in the fall on Wednesday, May 29th at 2:10 p.m. in the gym.

· There will be a meeting for all boys planning to play soccer in the fall on Monday, June 3rd at 11:30 a.m. in the cafeteria.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]For all students who have purchased a yearbook, they will be available for pick up after dismissal today in the lobby area.






